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24th November 2022 

 

Bingham Primary School and Nursery 

 

Dear parents / carers, 

Wow! What another busy (and wet) week it has been! On Monday, we held our official 

school opening event and were very fortunate to have Becky Downie, double Olympian 

gymnast join us for the event. Please see link below to read more. 

 https://www.bingham-cit.co.uk/web/grand_opening/631707 

 

Book Fair 

Many thanks for your amazing support with our book fair. We sold a total of £704.73 worth 

of books which has resulted in a voucher for school to the value of £352.37 to spend 

supplementing our classroom topic books. We are incredibly grateful to you all for your 

purchases and hope you enjoy sharing the books you have purchased at home. 

 

Birth Certificates 

Please could I ask all parents to bring in the original copy of your child/rens birth 

certificate and show Mrs Orton, next week. You may have been asked to show your 

child's birth certificate at their previous school or nursery but for our school records we are 

now required to have seen every child’s birth certificate. Mrs Orton will take a photocopy 

and then shred this as we will not be keeping copies on file. We will need to see the 

original document, not a photocopy or screen shot. Nursery parents have already shown 

birth certificates on application, so will not need to bring them in again.  

 

Switching the Lights on in Bingham 

We are looking forward to Friday’s Light Switching Celebrations. We will meet parents and 

children at Bingham library at 17:30 and then proceed together to the stage area where 

we are due to perform at 17:45. Apologies that there have been different times sent 

previously, this is my error, but I can confirm that the above times are correct. The children 

will be representing school and so we ask that they wear school uniform with a red school 

jumper / cardigan. During the event the children will remain the responsibility of parents, 

both before and after the performance. I heard the children practising yesterday and 

they sounded lovely! 

https://www.bingham-cit.co.uk/web/grand_opening/631707


Parent Survey’s 

Thank you to all of the parents who took the time to give feedback on our parent surveys. 

I am currently collecting the responses and will feedback next week. 

 

Christmas fair – 9th December 15:30-17:30- School Hall 

We are really looking forward to our first ever Bingham Christmas extravaganza! The staff 

and children are busy planning and sourcing a variety of different activities and items to 

sell. For our non-uniform day on Friday the 2nd of December, we are asking if you could 

please send your child with a £1 donation and also a bottle of your choice. This could 

include any unopened bottle such as shampoo, water, alcohol (all alcohol straight to the 

office please) or lemonade etc which we will use for our bottle tombola. 

 

Any further donations would also be gratefully received. Some suggestions are tea, 

coffee, hot chocolate, mince pies or cakes, any items we could use as a prize or any 

spare Christmas decorations you no longer require. Please note, we are not allowed to 

accept any items that are electrical. Any additional donations can be given in at the 

school office.  

Please do come to our Christmas fair and bring your friends and family to help support our 

fundraising efforts for our pantomime trip! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

 

Gayle Ellis 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


